
Golf Committee Summary in no particular order 

September 4, 2024 

 

Jon  Griglak reported the number of rounds played were over budget for both courses 

for the month of August. Nothing else has changed with regard to memberships 

however, cash has been good from the Play Card and Summer Play Card  

Steve Hardesty wanted to mention 3 positive things from our current year.  

• The success of the Player Card and the cash this generated for this year. 

• The condition of our course is excellent  

• The nice performance of managing the current budget going into 4th quarter 

Steve stated our objective is to break even for Golf.  

Steve Hardesty reviewed the handouts which included comparisons from other Robson 

Courses, the annual rate changes over the last 21 years which noted that if we had 

raised 3% a year for the past 21 years the rate would be at the proposed 2024/25 rate. 

Steve stated that the purpose of the meeting was to  take questions from the floor. 

Answers were not beng  provided, rather put into a FAQ and sent out to the community 

September 13. Questions can be submitted to Steve up to that date.  

  Important dates: 

• Questions can be submitted to Steve until September 11 

• FAQ will be sent out on September 13. 

• Agenda Planning Meeting September 17 

• September 25 - Board Meeting 3:00 PM where rates will be announced 

and final.  

 

Questions asked to date: 

Questions from Visitors at the September 4, 2024 Golf Meeting 

 

1. The rate for the driving range is way too high and needs to be reviewed and revised, 

Why does it need to be so high? 

2. Do we need keys or should tokens be purchased? 

3. What is the definition of “shoulder season”? 

4. What impact does stealing and sharing buckets have to do with pricing? 



5. When the courses are closed during the 3 summer months on Tuesday and Wednesday 

will CW or PV only members have to pay for play if they play the other course?. 

6. What does it cost to maintain the driving range? 

7. What is going on with our water usage now that we have the new sprinkler systems on 

both courses? 

8. What happened to getting ice machines? 

9. What can be done about the cart parking by the CW Pro Shop Patio when the men park 

there and hang out on the patio? There is no room to park when playing 18 green. 

10. Why was Twilight Golf cancelled at PV? 

11. Why was Flag Day cancelled at PV? 

12. What is going on with the Golf Book? 

13. Will the calendar continue to be in the book? 

14. If issues with the course who do you report it to? Course Manager, Scott, Jon??? 

 

Play well, 

Pat Shouse CWLG,  

Diane French, PVLG 


